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Extract from a Tablet of ‘Abdu’l‑Bahá

O handmaiden of the Most High! Thy letter was received. Thou hast written that thou seekest to
establish a new hospital and art arranging and planning it together with five other Bahá’í doctors.
Should such a matter be accomplished, it would be most beneficial.

—‘Abdu’l‑Bahá
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